
 
 

21 July 2016 Official Information Request No. 8140000086 
 (Please quote this in any correspondence) 

 
 
Robyn McNicoll 
fyi-request-4190-c30b5496@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
Dear Robyn 
 

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
Re: Butterbee childcare 

 
I refer to your email, which we received on 29 June 2016, requesting information about 
Butterbee childcare  
 
Please find attached the following information relating to the proposed day-care centre at 
159 Victoria Road, Devonport, post 22 December. Due to the size of the attachments, they 
can be found using the below link: 
 
https://1drv.ms/f/s!AjHvHAVse8GThGUeKL-lg_CQgv3Q 
 
Please note, certain information has been withheld under Section 7(2)(a) protect the privacy 
of natural persons. 
 
This includes: 
 

• Email correspondence 
• Section 92 information – two attachments 
• Information section 92 requests 
• Notification assessment processes 
• Email and letter correspondence 
• Planners notes, checklists, site visits, articles 
• Specialist reviews 
• Section 92 requests 
• Assessment of environmental effects, issue two 
• Applicant response to further information request 
• Partial section 92 response 
• Advice of submissions decisions 
• Submissions in support – includes a pdf of those who want to speak 
• Submissions in opposition 

 
Should you believe Auckland Council has not responded appropriately to your request, you 
have the right by way of complaint, under section 27(3) of the LGOIMA, to apply to the 
Ombudsmen to seek an investigation and review of the decision. 
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If you have any further queries please contact me on 09 301 0101 quoting Official 
Information Request No. 8140000086 
 
Yours sincerely 
   

 
 
Grace Heinemann 
Privacy & LGOIMA Business Partner 
Democracy Services 
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